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Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 
Secretary) 

1. Letter from Mr. Doug Auld, Chair, Board of Health for Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph 
Public Health to the Honourable Tracy MacCharles, Minister of Children and Youth 
Services, regarding Healthy Babies Healthy Children Program Funding (November 
4, 2015) 

2. Letter from Mr. Doug Auld, Chair, Board of Health for Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph 
Public Health to the Honourable Deb Matthews, Deputy Premier and Minister 
Responsible for the Poverty Reduction Strategy, regarding Results of 2015 
Nutritious Food Basket for Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health (November 4, 
2015) 

3. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive 
Officer, Sudbury & District Health Unit Health to the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, 
Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding Re: Provincial Public Health 
Funding (November 30, 2015)

4. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive 
Officer, Sudbury & District Health Unit to the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, 
Prime Minister of Canada, regarding Cannabis Regulation and Control: Public 
Health Approach to Cannabis Legalization (December 1, 2015) 

5. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive 
Officer, Sudbury & District Health Unit to Ms. Lorraine Fry and Ms. Donna Kosmack, 
Co-chairs of Smoke-Free Housing Ontario, regarding Endorsement of Action for 
Smoke-Free Multi-Unit Housing (December 2, 2015) 

6. Letter from Mr. Lee Mason, Chair, Board of Health for Algoma Public Health to the 
Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding 
Public Health Funding (December 4, 2015) 

7. Letter from Ms. Anne Warren, Chair, Leeds, Grenville and Lanark District Health 
Unit, to the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Families, Children, and Social 
Development; the Honourable Jane Philpott, Minister of Health; the Honourable Dr. 
Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care; the Honourable Deb 
Matthews, Minister Responsible for the Poverty Reduction Strategy; the Honourable 
MaryAnn Mihychuk, Minister of Employment, Workforce, and Labour; the 
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Honourable Kevin Daniel Flynn, Minister of Labour; and the Honourable Tracy 
MacCharles, Minister of Children and Youth Services; regarding Basic Income 
Guarantee (December 21, 2015) 

8. Letter from Ms. Heather Jackson, Chair, Elgin St. Thomas Board of Health, to the 
Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding 
Public Health Funding (January 5, 2016) 

9. Letter from Mr. Tyler Hessel, Chair, Huron County Board of Health, to the 
Honourable Helena Jaczek, Minister of Community and Social Services, regarding 
Food Security and the Transformation of Social Assistance in Ontario (January 7, 
2016) 

10. Letter from the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term 
Care, and Dr. David Williams, Acting Chief Medical Officer of Health for Ontario, to 
Heads of Council, regarding Fluoridation and Municipal Drinking Water (January 7, 
2016) 

11. Letter from Dr. James Chirico, Medical Officer of Health, North Bay Parry Sound 
District Health Unit, to Ms. Lorraine Fry and Ms. Donna Kosmack, Co-Chairs of the 
Smoke-Free Housing Ontario Coalition, regarding Board of Health Resolution 
#BOH/2015/11/04 - Smoke-Free Multi-Unit Housing (January 20, 2016) 

12. Letter from Dr. Hazel Lynn, Medical Officer of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 
Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada, regarding Cannabis 
Regulation and Control: Public Health Approach to Cannabis Legalization (January 
20, 2016) 

13. Letter from Mr. Mark Lovshin, Chair, Board of Health for the Haliburton, Kawartha, 
Pine Ridge District Health Unit, to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of 
Ontario, regarding Legislation to Enforce Infection Prevention and Control Practices 
within Invasive Personal Service Settings under the Health Protection and Promotion 
Act 
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